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NEWS RELEASE 
 

Star Moulding & Trim celebrated its 50th anniversary January 1st 
2008.  David F. O’Keeffe purchased Star Moulding & Trim in 
1958.  The business was located in the heart of Chicago until 1974 
when Dave expanded to a larger state of the art facility in Bedford 
Park, IL.  On February 12th an employee luncheon was held 
announcing the appointment of David J. (D.J.) O’Keeffe to 
president from vice president.  D.J. O’Keeffe (Dave’s son) has 
been in management at Star for the past 16 years.  David F. 
O’Keeffe moves to chairman of the board. 

 
 


